

February 15, 2023

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg U.S. Secretary of Transportation U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, D.C. 20590

## RE: Multimodal Improvements to Safely Connect Tulsa at US-75 and 81st Street Interchange

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

On behalf of the City of Tulsa, I am pleased to present this application for Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) grant funds. We take pride in our mission "Build the foundation for economic prosperity, improved health, and enhanced quality of life for our community" and this application has been developed in this spirit.

City of Tulsa is committing \$1,700,000 in non-federal funds of future eligible project costs as local match for the Multimodal Improvements to Safely Connect Tulsa at US-75 and 81st Street Interchange, should it be selected for award of RAISE grant funds.

Best regards,

G.T. Bynum Mayor

City of Tulsa